






  I attended the District WECA meeting in Barron on July 10th. Our MANAGER/CEO, Kurt 
Harris was elected to serve as the District 3 Manager/Director on the WECA board. 
  We listened to discussion on the proposed budget by Tim Clay and legislative issues 
updates by Rob Richards.  
  Shannon Clark talked with us on Technology, mostly on AI. This was very interesting but as 
with anything new it opens us up to vulnerability, since we just do not know how this all 
works. That is why we need the Nate Melby's of the world to help keep us safe with 
firewalls, etc. 
   Judi Anibus our NRECA representative spoke to us and to me that was the most 
informative information I have received on NRECA in all my meetings. Judi is really engaged 
and sent a true message of NRECA and what all is encompassed by it. Judi spoke about the 
importance of joining America’s Electric Cooperatives PAC. This organization is very 
important to our industry, and I urge all directors to join. It is important to walk the walk 
and not just talk the talk. 
 
Jane Reich 
District 1 







I attended the district meeting in Barron on July 10th. It is always nice to see the familiar 
faces of the board members of the different cooperatives. I enjoy the district meetings 
because it is a smaller venue and just the ones in our own district. I always look forward to 
attending those.  
 
 
 
Sandy Schara  
District 9 


